
 

 

  Hope all BRD 
members are 
enjoying the 
summer and 
their travels. 

Twenty three 
coaches ar-
rived at the 
Creekfire RV 
Resort in Sa-

vannah, Ga in mid-April for our 
spring rally. The early arrivals en-
joyed an evening cruise and buffet 
on the Savannah River topped off 
with entertainment by a fantastic 
Gospel group. The rally was hosted 
by Carol and John Smith and Katy 
and Tom Leydic. The rally started 
with an introduction bus tour of Sa-
vannah and then everyone was on 
their own to do what they wished -
tour, relax at the park, or whatever. 

One of the highlights of the rally 
were the Pickle Ball lessons held by 
Margaret Ellen. Margaret even held a 
final day Pickle Ball Tournament 
won by Steve Whitaker. Prizes were 
earned by all participants. Some days 
there were more spectators than par-
ticipants so it must have been a big 
hit. Thank you Margaret. 

In September many of us will head to 
Goshen, IN, to attend the National 
DOAI rally celebrating the 20th an-
niversary of DOAI. Upon completion 
of the national call we move on to 

our next BRD rally being held 
in Bowling Green, KY at the 
KOA. Hosts are Glenda and 
Bob Angus, Mike Weiher, and 
Kathy and Jim Pinkerton. 

We want to keep in mind 
and prayers all members 
who are not doing well 
health wise; especially Jean 
Money who continues to 
suffer from her cancer. 
Frank Cason has had both 
of his cataract surgeries and 
is recuperating nicely. Get 
well soon and look forward 
to seeing you both soon. 

Have a wonderful summer and 
safe travels. Happy trails until we 
meet again. 

 
 
 
 
 

 Tom Leydic 

 Tom Leydic 
 Vice-President 
 Blue Ridge Discoverys 
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BLUE RIDGE DISCOVERY CHAPTER BUSINESS MEETING 
APRIL 18, 2018 

CREEK FIRE MOTOR RANCH  

President’s Report: 
President Richard Money called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.  He led the club in the Pledge of Alle-
giance to the Flag.  President Money thanked Tom and Katy Leydic and John and Carol Smith for their 
hard work in making the rally successful.  He thanked Margaret Ellen for her arrangements of the Pickle 
Ball training and games.  President Money thanked the officers, especially Vice President Leydic for as-
sisting him during his absence. 
 
President Money welcomed new members Frank and Corrine Miller from North Carolina, Steven and 
Margo Whitaker from Georgia, and Talis and Helen Chalk from Pensacola, Florida. 
 

Secretary’s Report: 
Secretary Linda G. Terrill included the report of the Seffner, FL rally at Lazy Days RV Park in the Blue 
Ridge Discovery Newsletter on 03/19/2018.  President Money asked if there were any additions or cor-
rections to the minutes.  There were none.  Mike Hopkins moved to accept the minutes as distributed.  
Bill Humphreys seconded the motion.  The minutes were approved unanimously.   
 
Treasurer’s Report:   
Treasurer Mike Hopkins sent the Treasurer’s Report and Financial Statement as of 03/31/2018 to the Blue 
Ridge Discovery Members on 04/06/2018 showing a balance on hand of $12,279.08.  This balance in-
cludes the Savannah, GA and Bowling Green, KY rally fees already submitted as well as biennial dues 
fees.  No rally expenses were submitted for the Savannah, GA thus far, so none were included in this re-
port. 
 
President Money asked if there were any corrections for the report.  There were none.  Tom Leydic 
moved to accept the Treasurer’s report.  Dick Tracy seconded the motion.  The Treasurer’s Report was 
approved unanimously. 
 
Nominating Committee Report:   
Jim Pinkerton discussed the nominating committee.  The following members have been nominated for 
officers:  Jim Pinkerton, President, Tom Leydic, Vice President, Linda Terrill, Secretary, and Mike Hop-
kins, Treasurer.  He asked all the members to consider volunteering to be Rally Master.  Rick Blaher vol-
unteered to be Rally Master. 
 
Jim said he would send the ballots out electronically to formally elect the officers. 
 
Rally Master Report: 
President Money asked Kerry Pinkerton, DOAI South Eastern Vice President, to discuss future DOAI 
rallies.  Kerry reported the DOAI Fall Rally will be in Goshen, Indiana.  The 2019 DOAI Spring Rally is 
going to be in the Southwest USA area. 
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Kerry reported on the upcoming national rally in Goshen, Indiana.  There will be a full day of Camp Dis-
covery.  There are mini seminars by members who have made revisions to their motorhomes. There are 
potential tours being scheduled.  Kerry discussed the surplus stores in the area as well as a lot of activi-
ties. 
 
Bob Angus, Rally Master, discussed the upcoming rally in Bowling Green, KY.  He is still finalizing the 
rally plans.   
 
The plans for future rallies, including the 2020 National Rally to be in Sevierville, TN, hosted by Blue 
Ridge Discovery, were discussed.  Frank Cason spoke to the club about how important it is to have the 
agenda finalized.  Frank proposed the club have several rallies at River Plantation in Sevierville, TN be-
fore the National Rally takes place.  Kerry Pinkerton moved the club have the May 2019 Rally and the 
May 2020 Rally in Sevierville, TN before the Fall 2020 National Rally.  Bill Johnson seconded the mo-
tion.  The motion carried. 
 
Old Business: 
There was no Old Business to discuss. 
 
New Business: 
President Money reported that the Board has made 2 motions concerning money from the Treasury. 
 
The Board recommended that $250.00 be donated the 501c fund for Jim Fairfax’s artistic renderings as a 
Marine artist in Viet Nam.  Frank Cason moved that the club make the donation.  Margaret Ellen second-
ed the motion.  The motion carried. 
 
The Board recommended food costs and rally fees for the Bowling Green, KY rally be paid by the club.  
Frank Cason moved the recommendation be accepted.  Kerry Pinkerton seconded the motion. 
 
President Money asked for a moment of silence for those members who are sick, for our troops, and first 
responders. 
 
There being no further business or announcements, President Money asked for a motion to adjourn.  
Glenda Angus moved to adjourn.  Frank Cason seconded.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:56 pm. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Linda G. Terrill, Secretary. 
 



 

 

PAGE 4 BLUE RIDGE LEDGER 
 

As a reminder we will have officer elections this year for two year terms starting Jan 1 2019. We 
are accepting nominations for President, Rally Master and Asst. Secretary. 
 
To date we have the following nominations. 
 
President -        Jim Pinkerton 
Rally Master -     Rick Blaher 
Asst. Secretary -  No nomination 
 
If you have additional nominations or you would like to be nominated, please send a note to Jim 
Pinkerton @ jepinker@wisperhome.com by Aug 1st. 
 
 

Hope we will see many of you at the National Rally in September.  Also don’t forget to sign up for the 
Bowling Green rally.   Registration and Itinerary are on pages 20 and 21 of this Newsletter.  I have also 
included information for those who will be attending the National Rally and traveling on to Bowling 
Green. 

 

 

mailto:jepinker@wisperhome.com
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Well bob has finally done it—he is leaving (retiring) the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Department.  It has been a long haul 
and he will miss getting up at 4 a.m. to get to the office!  A shame he can’t find another job.  LOL   (Glenda) 

 

 

Kathy Pinkerton stops off for a shot in Gatlinburg, TN 

Photos next 4 pages courtesy of Jim Pinkerton 
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Guess who!  No it’s not Gilligan 

 

Life is like a box of chocolates or buying a motor home—you never know what you will 
get Mike Hopkins, Retha Hopkins, Kathy Pinkerton, Laura Johnson, Bill Johnson 
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Frank Cason—always there to help 

Can you direct me to the Alabama Pinkerton Coach??? 
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I didn’t mean to make everyone 
mad -Retha Hopkins 

Blue Ridge happy hour  
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Tom and I are enjoying living in our Tin Can.  Don’t miss having a house at all which is a surprise to me.. 
Best decision ever.. See y’all in September.   

Tom & Katy Leydic 

 
Jim and Brenda Fairfax traveled to Asia (Singapore, Vietnam, Hong Kong,  South Korea (Seoul), and Bei-
jing) in April 2018. Jim had the opportunity to  visit DaNang, Vietnam where he served as a Combat Artist 
for the United  States Marine Corps. It was quite interesting as the tour guide on our bus was  familiar with 
all the points of interest that Jim spoke of … the bus was very  quiet as everyone was listening to the con-
versation. This experience in Vietnam  led Jim to make an artist statement for his project, From A Grateful 
Nation  Institute, Inc. after walking past a depot that had stored transfer cases awaiting  the remains of 
someone’s daughter or son. This experience affected him and  other veterans he has spoken with, and 
hopefully, once this project is finalized,  veterans may find some closure. 
 
 Brenda cannot believe it has been one year since she received her Doctorate.  She is kept busy with the 

travel agency, and just transacted travel for four colleges/universities sending students and chaperones 
to China to study abroad … a task in itself since schools are closed for the summer and the  students/
chaperones are departing from various locations. She was able to get  all on the connecting flights! :-) 

 Jim’s other knee is giving him a “fit” but he is trying his best to endure the  pain … does not want to 
have another knee replacement, especially since the  first one (almost five years ago) was not success-
ful. 

 We look forward to more outings with Blue Ridge, but Jim is not able to do driving for long periods. 
 

(Brenda J. Fairfax, Ed.D.) 
Owner, Nomadic Star Travel, LLC 

            “Your Passport to Adventure” 
 

 

Linda and I are in Connecticut.  The coach is parked in her driveway with room to get both cars in the  gar-
age!  We are planning a two week trip to NY state the last two weeks 
in June.  Have  reservations at Lake George RV park from the 17th to 
the 22nd then we will wander in New Hampshire and  Vermont  be-
fore coming back to Cheshire her home.  (Bill Humphrey) 
 
 Bill and Linda made it to Lake George RV Park—said it was fine ex-
cept for that 1 1/2 hour trip to the grocery store! 
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I know I’m late posting this, but life and anesthesia sometimes gets in the way.  Had the surgery on May 
16. They removed the esophagus and pulled a piece of  the stomach up to make a new one. This has a simi-
lar effect as Bariatric sleeve and made my stomach smaller. Have to eat 6 small meals a day, starting with  
soft foods. I’m eating well, but 6 meals is a lot.   
 
The surgery went well, but recovery not so good. I had the pain reliever that I could push the button and 
administer myself. I don’t remember, but evidently I’m a drug woos. I ODd on it and had trouble breath-
ing. They gave me NARCAN  and took away the good drugs. I stayed in severe pain because they were 
afraid  to give me any narcotics.   
 
They said the minimum stay was a week, so I told them that’s what I wanted. I  had to walk, eat without 
the feeding tube and get the plumbing removed. They  removed the chest drains individually, the catheter, 
the crap up my nose, the IV and the oxygen. I still have the feeding tube, but I’m not using it.  Got home on 
May 23, and after a few hours of discomfort, have settled in.  Taking half doses of Oxi and skipping some 
doses completely. Walked around  farmers market yesterday and went to church today.  I tire easily and 
nap more  than usual. Next milestone is follow up with surgeon when they’ll remove the feeding tube.   
 
Update:  Pat had a little hiccup last weekend and went to ER. Spent a couple of days in hospital and had 
esophagus dilated so he could swallow. That’s why they left the feeding tube in. May have to do it again 
but I’ll skip ER trip.   
 
Update. I had my follow up with the surgeon at Emory Hospital. He removed the feeding tube!!! And said 
that my progress report was the best it could be. No signs of cancer. I will have CT scans every 3 months 
for a while. The hole from the feeding tube should heal in a couple of days. Then I can start working out 
and running, slowly. Even though it left a sore spot, I am really glad to get rid of that tube.  
 
Thanks for all the thoughts, prayers, and well wishes.   My faith is greater than my fear.      (Pat Stanton) 

 
Jean and Richard Money are “holding their own” as Richard likes to say. Jean is on a new chemo drug 
(infusion) that she goes to Duke for 2 Wednesday's in a row and then I get a week off.   The 2 weeks on are 
okay (if you call a trip to the ER ok) but the week off is very good.  Her oncologist is encouraged, she 
thinks that Jean’s voice is stronger indicating that the tumor on the vocal cord is shrinking and the paralysis 
of the cord is less.  They hope she is right, Jean prefers not sounding like she has laryngitis 24/7 if possi-
ble!   Jean and Richard are taking it day by day, whatever comes their way.  Richard is wonderful and takes 
very good care of Jean.   

The Money’s are planning a trip to Fredericksburg - it's her week off and should be good if all goes as 
planned. It seems like for ever since Jean has seen any of you guys! 

Please give our best to all - would love to see everyone!   (Jean Money) 
    
  
Please keep my brother and our son in your prayers. My brother has just been re-
leased from the hospital with congestive heart failure and our son had a stroke and 
clot in his heart.  He is still partially paralyzed on the right side and must be doing 
better as he is ignoring my advice! LOL  (Bob & Glenda)
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A fun time at CreekFire Motor Ranch in Savannah.  Early arrivers enjoyed a dinner cruise with a local gospel group 
for entertainment.   On Wednesday we took a 1 1/4 hour trolley tour of Savannah, returning late in the evening.  
We also spent one evening at a local restaurant.  We were pleased to meet several of our new members and greet 
former members. You missed a good time if you were unable to attend—hopefully we will see you at our next rally.   

 

 

Talis & Helen Chalk 

Margo & Steven Whitacker 

Charlie & Elaine Harvell, Retha & Mike Hopkins, Pat Stanton 

I never see Carolyn and Kathy Pinkerton 
without a smile.  Brightens my day 
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Tim Ridgley & Tom Rogers 

Bill & Laura Johnson 

Sue Pryor & Sue Stanton 

Mike Hopkins & Bob Zumwalt 

BLUE 

RIDGE 

DISCOVERYS 
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Row 1: 

Henry Terrill, Linda Terrill, Diana Blaher, Glenda Angus, Katy Leydic, Sue Stanton, Barbara Zumwalt, 
Helen Chalk, Linda Gremelsbacker, Kathy Rogers, Tim Rogers, Talis Chalk  

 

Row 2:   

Bruce Ellen, Margaret Ellen, Rick Blaher, Bob Angus, Pat Stanton, Bob Zumwalt, Frank Cason, Tom 
Leydic, Bill Humphrey, Richard Money, Mike Weiher 



 

 

Entertainment  on the Georgia Queen 

(Courtesy of Katy Leydic) 
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Linda Gremelsbacker & Bill Humphrey 

Richard Money & Frank Cason 

16 April 2018 
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Corrine & Frank Miller 

Tom Leydic & Jim Pinkerton 

John & Carol Smith  
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Margaret Ellen, Steven Whitaker, Katy Leydic, Bill Humphrey, Linda Gremelsbacker, Rick 
Blaher, Mike Weiher              (Photo courtesy of Katy Leydic) 
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Row 1: 
Pat Tracy, Helen Chalk, Henry Terrill, Retha Hopkins, Linda Terrill, Kathy Pinkerton, Diana Blaher, Sue 
Pryor, Margo Whitaker, Katy Leydic, Linda Gremelsbacker, Carol Smith, John Smith, Margaret Ellen, 
Bruce Ellen 
 
Row 2: 
Talis Chalk, Dick Tracy, Glenda Angus, Bob Angus, Mike Hopkins, Jim Pinkerton, Frank Miller, Corrine 
Miller, Rick Blaher, Bill Johnson, Kerry Pinkerton, Laura Johnson, Tom Leydic, Carolyn Pinkerton, Dick 
Pryor, Mike Weiher, Steven Whitaker, Tim Ridgley, Kathy Ridgley, Bill Humphrey, Charlie Harvell, Kate 
May, Mike Denning, Frank Cason 
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Blue Ridge Discoverys 2018 Fall Rally Registration Form 

Fall into Bowling Green 
September 17—September 23, 2018 

Registration Form 

 

Name(s)            ________________________                       ___________________________ 
 
 
Arrival Date      ________________________  Departure    ___________________________ 
 

Welcome to the Blue Ridge Discovery’s Fall 2018 rally in Bowling Green, KY. You will be responsible for making 
your own reservations at the KOA located at 1960 Three Springs Road, Bowling Green, KY 42104, (270) 843-
1919. Be sure you let them know you are with Blue Ridge Discoverys or give them Bob’s name (Robert Angus) to 
receive the rally rate of $50 per night plus applicable taxes. They have plenty of pull thru and back-in sites. Please 
make your reservations with the KOA no later than August 1, 2018.  You may go to the website at  https://
koa.com/campgrounds/bowling-green/  for more information on the park.  There are no rally fees as they will be 
covered by the Blue Ridge Discoverys.  The cost for the tour of the National Corvette Museum  is $6.00 each and 
must be paid in advance with one check.  Although dinner is pay as you go, we have to provide the number of individ-
uals attending in advance. There are two distillery tours (maximum 14 persons each) for 20 September; one at 11:00 
and one at 12:00.  The distillery tour includes tax, and two samples in the tasting room.  If needed another tour can 
be arranged. We must notify the distillery NLT 15 August of number individuals attending and time. 
 

Rally Fees 

 

Rally Fee Number attending ____ X $pre paid  $0.00___ 
Corsair Artisan Distillery Number attending ____ X $8.48___ $ ______ 
Corvette Museum Number attending ____ X $6 .00   Ea $ ______ 
Dinner   Number attending ____ X $_____  $0 Pay as you go 
      

 Total  _________ 

 

Mail check and reservation form to: Mike Hopkins 
     5753 Highway 85 North   #4444 
     Crestview, FL   32536 

 

Host:  Bob & Glenda Angus (angusr@charter.net or angusg@charter.net) 
  Jim & Kathy Pinkerton  

  Mike Weiher 

 

 
 

 

Bowling Green KOA 

https://koa.com/campgrounds/bowling-green/
https://koa.com/campgrounds/bowling-green/
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Blue Ridge Discoverys 2018 Fall Rally Agenda 

RALLY ITINERARY 
 

Sunday  September 16 En route from National Rally at Goshen, IN 
  Early arrivals 
 
Monday September 17  
 12:00-5:00 pm Check-in 
 5:00-6:00 pm Happy Hour Rally Hall 
 6:00 pm- Welcome dinner Catered by KOA 
        
 
Tuesday September 18 10:10-2:00 pm Tour National Corvette Museum (Gate A parking) 
  5:00-6:00 pm Happy Hour -BYOB and sharing Snacks 
 6:00 pm Dinner on your own 
 
   
Wednesday September 19  8:30-9:00 am Coffee (location TBD) 
  12:15 pm Golf Outing at Crosswinds Golf Course $34.00 (Pay at course) 
   Free day for non-golfers 
  5:00 pm Happy Hour (location to be determined)   
  6:30 pm Dinner at Montana Grill (pay as you go) 
 
 
Thursday September 20 11:00am Corsair Artisan Distillery (see brochure provided at Rally) 
  12:00am 2d Group Corsair Artisan Distillery 
  5:00-6:00pm Happy hour. Bring snacks to share. 
 6:30 pm Dinner on your own. 
 
Friday September 21   Free day. Tour on your own. 
 5:00-6:00 pm Happy hour. Bring snacks to share. 
  Dinner on your own. 
 
Saturday September 22  Tour on your own. 
  5:00-6:00pm Happy hour at Club House. Bring snacks to share. 
  6:00pm Dinner catered by KOA 
  Business meeting to follow. 
   
 
Sunday September 23  Farewells, goodbyes, check out and safe travels. 
 
 
 

NATIONAL RALLY, Elkhart, IN 10-16 Sep 2018.  Departure from Elkhart is Sun 16 Sep. It is too far 
to travel in one day so I have contacted the Indianapolis KOA (317-894-1397) which is in Greenfield, IN 
a little east of Indy. They have plenty of pull thru sites and said they could handle us easily. Make sure 
when you call for reservations that you tell them you are with Blue Ridge Discoverys.  
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ASIAN CUCUMBER TOMATO SALAD 

Makes 5 Cups 

 

Ingredients: 
1.  6 mini, seedless, cucumbers, quartered lengthwise, cut on bias in 1/2" pieces. 
2.  1 pt. sweet cherry tomatoes, halved 
3. 1 cup spicy, citrus, ginger sauce (or as close as you can come with OTC salad dressing 
4.  1 Tbs. white roasted sesame seeds 
5.  1 tsp. salt 
6. 2 Tbs. chopped cilantro 

Add all ingredients to a large bowl.  Toss to combine.   Total time: 15 minutes. 

LOBSTER ROLLS 
Fills 4-6 rolls 

4 Lettuce leaves 
1 ½ Pound cooked and cubed lobster meat 
2 tablespoons mayonnaise 
1 teaspoon fresh lime juice 
1 dash hot pepper sauce (e.g. Tobasco) 
2 green onions, chopped 
1 stalk celery, finely chopped 
Salt & pepper to taste 
1 pinch dried basil, parsley or tarragon 
Lightly butter the insides of the buns or rolls and line with lettuce leaves Set aside 
 
In a medium bowl, stir together the mayonnaise, lime juice, hot pepper sauce, salt and pepper until well blended.  
Mix in the green onion and celery, then lightly mix in the lobster so it just gets coated without falling part 
 
Stuff the lobster filing into the buns and sprinkle parsley, basil or tarragon lightly over the filling. Time 15 
Minutes 

(Bob Angus) 
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    MR. KEN BADGES ‘N SIGNS 
    2505 Clintonville Road – Harrisville, PA  16038 

Email:  mrkenbadges@aol.com 

(800) 398-8307 

 
White/Blue badge with pin. 
A magnetic “pinless” option is an additional $2. (Not recommended if you have a pacemaker) 
Bolo tie and slide are available for an extra $2.50 
NOTE:  The pinless option and bolo option may both be used on the same badge 
 

Phone ____________________________ 
 
Email_____________________________ 
 
Name______________________________ 
 
Address____________________________ 
 
___________________________________ 

 
___________________________________ ________________________________________ 
Name as you want it engraved Name as you want it engraved 
 
______ Name Badges @$7.75  $___________ 
 
______ Bolos (Blue)  (White) @ $2.50 ea  $___________ 
 
______ Magnetic Pinless Option @ $2.00  $___________ 
 
_____ Blue Ridge License Plate (6x12) @ $22.95  $ __________ 
 
______ Tag-up bracket for LP hanging @ $6  $ __________ 
 
______ Shipping & Handling $1.25 per badge; 
 $4 for LP & tag-up  $___________ 

 TOTAL  $___________ 

Make check payable to “Mr. Ken” and mail to above address or fill out the information below for credit card sale. 
You should receive your order within 3 weeks. 

Payment by Credit Card::  _______  MasterCard _______ Visa  _______  Discover 
 
Account# ____________________________ CCV# (# on back panel) ___________ 
 
Name on Card_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address ______________________________________________________________________ 
 

City ___________________________ State ____________ Zip __________________________ 

BLUE RIDGE DISCOVERYS BADGE ORDER 

mailto:mrkenbadges@aol.com
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BLUE RIDGE DISCOVERYS  

A Chapter of Discovery Owners Association, Inc.  (DOAI) 

Membership Application 

Membership is open to all members of DOAI.  Dues are $15 per year and collected in two-year increments of $30. 
Collecting dues every other year reduces recordkeeping and eliminates the need for members to write small checks 
yearly.  Initial dues are prorated at $1.25 per month in order to synchronize with this schedule.  If you cancel your 
membership, there is no refund for the current year.  However, the next year will be refunded if already paid. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mail this application and your check in proper amount to our treasurer: 
 
 Mike Hopkins Phone: (770) 363-2888 
 5753 Highway 85 North #4444 Email: chindog@chin.org 

 Crestview, FL 32536 

 
Date:  DOAI Member Number1   

 

Pilot’s Name:  Co Pilot’s Name:   

 
Address:     

 
City:  State: _____________ Zip:   

 
Home Phone: (     ) ____-________  Pilot’s Cell: (      ) ____-__________  Co-Pilot’s Cell ____________________ 

 
Pilot’s Email: ________________________________ Co-Pilot’s Email ____________________________________ 

 
Discovery Year: _____________ Length: ____________ Model:   

 
Optional: 
Pilot’s Birthday: _________  Co Pilot’s Birthday:  Anniversary   
 (mm/dd) (mm/dd) (mm/dd) 
  
1 You must be a member of DOAI to join.  If your application has been submitted but you have not yet received your 

member number, please contact Mike Hopkins and he will coordinate with the DOAI Membership Chairman.  
(Revised 1/07/2017) 

 

If your membership is mailed in: 
In ODD number years, 
your initial dues will be: 

In EVEN number years, 
your initial dues will be: 

January $15.00 $30.00 

February $13.75 $28.75 

March $12.50 $27.50 

April $11.25 $26.25 

May $10.00 $25.00 

June $8.75 $23.75 

July $7.50 $22.50 

August $6.25 $21.25 

September $5.00 $20.00 

October $33.75 (2 yrs + 3 mon) $18.75 (1 yr + 3 mon) 

November $32.50 (2 yrs + 2mon) $17.50 (1 yr + 2 mon) 

December $31.25 (2 yrs + 1 mon) $16.25 (1 yr + 1 mon) 

 

mailto:chindog@chin.org

